
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Prom 2024  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, last year we launched an initiative which involved donating prom dresses to students in both 
Year 11 and 13 who were unable to afford to purchase them themselves. We had some beautiful donations and 
were able to help many girls have the evening they dreamed of. 
 
I am writing to you today to inform you that we will be running this initiative again this year, we currently have 
around 50 dresses in stock with more donations coming in. Therefore, if your child would like to come and have a 
look through what we have, in a completely confidential viewing then could you please email 
r.duckett@kingsmeadschool.net.  
 
As soon as we know how many students would like to come and view our dresses, we will look at arranging 
appointments before Christmas, which you are, of course, also welcome to come along to! The dresses will be 
totally free of charge, and we even have some shoes, bags and accessories too! You can take the dress home with 
you on the day, allowing plenty of time for alternations before the big night!  
 
If you have any questions or queries, then please contact me on the email above. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. R. Duckett 
Removal of Barriers to Learning Lead  
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